
 

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 

 

 Reference is invited to ONGC’s Graduate Trainee-2013 

written examination held on 22.06.2014. 

 At one of the centres in Delhi, it was reported that the box 

containing the test material has been tampered. So far no 

evidence of any leakage of question paper has been found and 

the police authorities are still investigating the matter. However, 

in the interest of fair conduct of examination, it has been 

decided by ONGC to cancel the entire recruitment exercise for 

which the written test was held on 22.06.2014 and refund the 

fees to the candidates. 


